The current exclusions governing concealed carry are Clear, Workable and well established. They require NO further tweaks or
additions to accomplish their intended focus. The authors seem to be forgetting that the criminal element will not obey any new law
and the Law Abiding Public needs no further regulation. There is a real chance for damage to the electorate as an unplanned
consequence to this legislation, as firearm offenses are generally rated as a Felony offense. A conviction could thereby cost a citizen
the ability to own further firearms and quite possibly the right to VOTE. NO, NO, NO. David R Kay SE Portland



